
-

:'\. 

.,. 

The City of New York 
DEPARTMENT OF BUIIDINGS 

Departmental Memorandum 

To: Borough Superir,tendents 

C OF Y 

From: Thomas V. Burke, Director of Operations 

Hguse Numbers 
AC-Title C- P&..:-t II 5,- .. 
C~6-108.2 

Date: August 29, 1969 

Subject: Requirement cf Hcuse Num~ers•on New B~ilding Applications 
.Section C26-108.2 Adm.in. C~d~ 

In his memorandum of August 15, 1969, AcU.r,g Borough Superintendent 
Lauria questioned whether t,here was a legal basis fer requiring that 
house numbers be shown upor .. new building applications where a build­
ing was shown as located on a street. which had r.ct been ma.pped. Also, 
he questioned whether a perndt -.:oilld be witnheld until the house 
numbers were verified by the Borough Pr~sident•s office. 

Under the provisions of sect.ion C26-108.2, conce.m.ing applications 
for approval of plans.• it is sta+,ed, 11The applica:.io.n ~hall contain 
a general description of t.te p!'cposl')d work, its lccat~.or., and such 
other pertinent informatior. as the i:;,:,mnrissioner may require." 

House numbers are in(' luded as per~. incr.t inf c,:rir...t.ion required by the 
Commissioner. Without su~h h,--.use r,i.iJllt.ers and w-l.t,ncil.,t, cert·~.fication 
of such numbers, a new bu.!.lding apt:, ::i c.:aL.on m.y not be approved and 
a permit may not b~ issued. 

This procedure w!.11 conI .. crm to tr.e lett.£r of tl:eo Dept..ty Mayor, City 
Administrator~ dated May 28. 1968 .• addrE-ssed to Boroug~. President 
Robert T. Connor. 

(s·:gned1 
T~1oma.s V. Burke 
D:irMt.or. cf Operations 
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